
 
  
 
 
Nepal Tourism Board (NTB) is collecting feedback and suggestions from wide 
range of tourism stakeholders across the country on how we can collectively 
contribute in reviving the tourism sector of Nepal. Therefore, please kindly spare 
your few minutes to fill up the form (opens once you click on the link below) so 
that we can assess the present situation and prepare better to overcome the impact 
of COVID-19 on tourism sector of Nepal. 
  
It is easy and takes only a few minutes. 
  
https://ee.humanitarianresponse.info/x/#3zyLHscM 
  
You can also upload an audio clip.  
 
The accumulated data will be accessed only by designated officials of Nepal 
Tourism Board and will not be used for any other purpose than analysing the 
impact of the present crisis. The individual information from all the respondents 
shall remain confidential. 
  
In case of any confusion or problem when filling up the form, please contact Mr. 
Kashi Raj Bhandari, Chief of NTB Gandaki Province, at kashiraj@ntb.org.np 
or kashibhandari@gmail.com. 
  
Please enter all details in English. 
 


